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Air Bag Control Unit may be Damaged in a Crash  

 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 17V093000 

Manufacturer Daimler Vans USA, LLC 

Components AIR BAGS 

Potential Number of Units Affected 15,338 

Summary 

Daimler Vans USA, LLC (DVUSA) is recalling certain 2013-2016 Mercedes-Benz Sprinter 2500 and 

3500 and Freightliner Sprinter 2500 and 3500 vans. These vehicles were manufactured without a 

reinforcement plate and protective bracket on the air bag control unit. As a result, the air bag control 

unit may not remain functional after the initial impact, possibly preventing additional air bags from 

deploying in response to a secondary impact. 

Remedy 

DVUSA will notify owners, and dealers will install a reinforcement plate and protective bracket 

around the air bag control unit, free of charge. The manufacturer has not yet provided a notification 

schedule. Owners may contact DVUSA customer service at 1-877-762-8267. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

FREIGHTLINER SPRINTER 2500 2013-2016 

FREIGHTLINER SPRINTER 3500 2013-2016 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V093#recalls320
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V093#recalls320


MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

MERCEDES BENZ SPRINTER 2500 2013-2016 

MERCEDES BENZ SPRINTER 3500 2013-2016 

 

 

Curtain Air Bag Securing Bolts may Fail/FMVSS 226  

 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 17V104000 

Manufacturer Volvo Car USA LLC 

Components AIR BAGS 

Potential Number of Units Affected 5,529 

Summary 

Volvo Car USA LLC (Volvo) is recalling certain 2017 XC90, S90, and V90 Cross Country vehicles. 

The bolts that secure the Autoliv Inflatable Curtain (IC) air bags in place may break, possibly resulting 

in the IC air bag deploying improperly in the event of a crash. As, such, these vehicles fail to comply 

with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) number 226, "Ejection 

Mitigation." 

Remedy 

Volvo will notify owners, and dealers will inspect and replace the bolts, as necessary, free of charge. 

The recall is expected to begin April 1, 2017. Owners may contact Volvo customer service at 1-800-

458-1552. Volvo's number for this recall is R89714. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

VOLVO S90 2017 

VOLVO V90CC 2017 

VOLVO XC90 2017 

 

 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V104#recalls320
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V104#recalls320

